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 We had a visit from a lady from the Royal British Legion called Jane who was delighted to meet the 

children and accept their donation for selling their clay poppies they made.  She presented us with a 

lovely certificate.  We are hopeful that Bella the Blue-tit will once again be nest building as she has 

been seen in our bird box via the television screen in the Lions Class.  The children have been making 

fat cakes for the birds in this cold weather.  The Nursery Class have been making craft birds to go 

on their Winter tree on the wall. 

 

 

   

    

 

Month of Feb our sounds of the week are T, U and V   

 

           

. 

     

 

 February 13-15 -  Cake Sale 
March 1st            -  Quiz Night 
April 6th               - Easter Egg Hunt  
May 11th             -  Sports Day & May Faire 
June 22               -  Barn Dance 
 

 

 

      

       Term 3        Mon 7th Jan – Fri 15th Feb 
       Term 4        Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 
       Term 5        Tues 23rd – Fri 24th Apr 
       Term 6       Mon 3rd June – Tues 23rd July 
 

Cake Sale 

We will be hosting a fundraising cake sale on  
Wednesday 13th - Friday 15th Feb.  Donations of 
cakes for our sale would be really grateful from 
the Wed – also don’t forget your pennies to buy 
one  or more 

You may notice that your child’s 

photo has been added to their 

lunchbox to enable them to become 

more independent at lunchtime, 

recognising and differentiating their 

own lunchbox from others 

Quiz night on Friday 1st March to be held at 

Grays Café - 8pm start 
 

£5 a ticket - bring your own nibbles. 
 

Grays bar will be open to purchase drinks. 
 

Raffle and games so bring some change. 
 

Make up a team (4-6 ideally) and join in the fun 
 

 

Snow – As we already have had 

our first flurries and rumour 

has it there is more Please 

keep an eye out for any 

updates on our facebook page, 

twitter, tapestry or email 

We have been accepted as part of 
February’s Waitrose Community 
Matters.  Please ask for a green 
token and insert it in the Perspex 
Tube to try and gain the most tokens   
At the end of the month the tokens 
for each organisation are weighed 
and money distributed according to 
amount 
 

We need spare trousers, socks and pants, if anyone 

has any spare could they please bring some in for us 


